
 
 

MASON CONSOLIDATED SCHOOLS 
BOARD OF EDUCATION VACANCY 

 
Mason Consolidated Schools Board of Education is accepting  

applications to fill an announced vacancy. 
 

Applicants should submit a letter of interest, biography and/or resume and 
reasons for seeking the appointment to Mr. Bruce Stieben, 

Board President, c/o Mason Consolidated Schools, 2400 Mason Eagles 
Drive., Erie, MI 48133, by 4:00 PM, Tuesday, February 4, 2021. 

 
This appointment will run through December 31, 2022 and complete the 

term of the vacant Board office. 
 

Questions may be directed to Kelli Tuller, Superintendent,  
Mason Consolidated Schools, 734-848-9304. 


